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WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

We would like to ask for your assistance in completing

our Employer Annual Survey. The data collected not

only helps guide how we serve our students and

alumni, but also helps to benchmark against data from

campuses across the nation.  Just scan the QR code or

visit go.csuci.edu/hirecsuci for the link! 

VIRTUAL CAREER FAIR!

CSUCI's premier event goes Virtual once again and

we have two opportunities for you this Fall. Mark

your calendars to join us for our Fall Fair on

Wednesday, September 30th and again for our

Winter Fair on Thursday, December 3rd from 8am -

4pm. We have packages available so register today at

go.csuci.edu/careerfair.

CSUCI IS VIRTUAL FOR FALL 

We welcome you to the start of the fall semester August 24!

As the health and safety of our dolphin pod remains our top

priority, our students are preparing to embark on a distinctly

different college experience this fall.  For the latest

information on campus plans visit

https://www.csuci.edu/news/campus-updates/fall-2020/.

RECRUITING AT CSUCI

As we move programming to a virtual platform, Career

Development & Alumni Engagement offers a number of  

opportunities to our employer partners including

options with our social media platforms. For more

information visit us @ go.csuci.edu/hirecsuci and scroll

to view the Fall 2020 PDF.

Questions or Comments?  Contact us at career.services@csuci.edu or (805) 437-3270


